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INDUS Supports Artemis Consulting on NAVWAR BFM 
Contract Win 
 
San Diego, CA - INDUS Technology, Inc. (INDUS) is pleased to announce its role as a 
subcontractor to Artemis Consulting, LLC on the recently awarded Naval 
Information Warfare Systems Command (NAVWAR) Business Financial 
Management (BFM) Support Services contract. 
 
This task order provides acquisition, financial and cost estimating analysis to 
NAVWAR Headquarters and related PEO programs and projects. The scope includes 
a wide variety of BFM services including Congressional budgeting, resource 
programming and execution, forecasting, estimating, data analytics and training.  
This is an important effort that supports strategic financial decisions across 
numerous programs and projects at NAVWAR. 
 
“We are proud to support Artemis, a trusted and valued strategic partner of INDUS, 
on this important BFM support services tasking,” said INDUS’ President and CEO 
Eric MacGregor. “We look forward to providing five years of dedicated financial and 
data-driven support to these initiatives.” 
 
INDUS brings complementary capabilities to the Artemis team to enhance the 
Navy’s operational readiness and ensure continued excellence in financial 
management and technical support services across NAVWAR’s enterprise. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About INDUS: INDUS Technology, Inc. is a 100% Employee-Owned premier provider of quality 
technical and professional services for government customers. INDUS is an ISO 9001:2015 
Registered and Certified company, focusing on providing high-quality Engineering, Cybersecurity, 
Information Technology, Program Management, and Financial Management services to the 
Department of Defense and other Government agencies. For more information on INDUS, visit 
industechnology.com. 
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